
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for help 

with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers will be 

available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Mrs Cheetham  Nursery             Friday 

 Mrs Seymour          Reception          Friday 

 Miss Fenton            Reception          Friday 

 Miss Falato             Year 1               Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson        Year 1                Friday 

 Mrs Park                 Year 2               Wednesday 

 Mrs Heaps              Year 2               Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray             Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith          Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price            Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring       Year 4                  Thursday 

    Writer of the Week 

    Busy Bees                     Corey Porter    

            Clever Caterpillars         Finley Swift        

 Charming Cheetahs       Daisy Everill   

 Terrific Tigers               Evie Fairhall 

  Perfect Panthers           Leah Cornwell   

 Learning Lions             Flynn Clulow 

 Super Squirrels             Sam Murphy 

 Wise Owls           Charlotte Brookes 

             Fantastic Foxes            Lucy Oakes            

 Brilliant Badgers           Lydia Dysion   

                    

           Reader of the Week 

 Busy Bees             Grace Ridgeway 

 Clever Caterpillars     Jamie Pierpoint 

 Charming Cheetahs     Libby Callan         

 Terrific Tigers       Alexandra Latham     

 Perfect Panthers            Layla Smith             

 Learning Lions              Layla Burton     

 Super Squirrels    Isabel Ansell             

 Wise Owls           Lily-May Cotterell 

 Fantastic Foxes         Hayden Stevens 

 Brilliant Badgers      Jayden Jennings         

        

Mathematician of the Week 

 Busy Bees               Harry Wint 

     Clever Caterpillars     Charlie Lawson       

 Charming Cheetahs      Leah Tinsley          

 Terrific Tigers                Connor Jude 

 Perfect Panthers   Kelly Lin             

 Learning Lions              Alfie Cristini            

 Super Squirrels    Scarlett Curry-Peace     

 Wise Owls              Elliot Wallace 

 Fantastic Foxes         Daniel Mathews   

            Brilliant Badgers          Neve Holland

                

                       

  

         Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

  

          Bella Armitt 
 

 

     

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week 2 of the school dinner menu.  

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

 

Sam Platt 

                  Hayden Stevens 

         Katie Walsh 

                     Lydia Dyson 

 To assist with the transition to a new year some members of staff 

changed their respective year groups to support the children with the 

move.  Following the settling in period Mrs Stevens and Mrs Callan have 

now switched back to their respective year groups.  Mrs Stevens moves 

back to  Year 1 in Mrs Tomlinson’s class and Mrs Callan back into Year 2 

with Mrs Park . 

Chester Zoo 

As part of their topic     

Habitats a trip has been  

arranged for Year 4 to visit 

Chester Zoo on  Monday 16th 

October. Thanks to support 

from the PTFA, the cost of 

the trip is £11.50 and should 

be paid via Parentpay by 9th 

October at the latest.  

Parents from our school are  

parking and blocking the      

driveways of local residents. We 

have received a number of      

complaints from local residents 

regarding this since the beginning 

of term. Please can we ask       

parents to park sensibly and      

respectfully when dropping off 

and collecting their children from 

school. Please also observe the 

parking restrictions outside 

of the school gates. Thank 

Deadline date for Homework has been extended to Tuesday 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Macclesfield Forest Trip Y3 

Thursday 5th October 

 

Manchester Runway Trip  

Reception 

Wednesday 11th October 

 

Chester Zoo Trip Y4 

Monday 16th October 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 20th October  

 

School re-opens 

Monday 30th October 

 

School Photo’s 

Monday 6th November 

 

School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December 

 

School reopens 

Wednesday 3rd January  

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday 27th February 

  

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School reopens 

Monday 16th April 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 25th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 5th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

29th September 2017 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can use my work prompts to help 

me to learn. 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of 

school  achievements: 

 

Teddy Oakes—Learn to Swim Award Level 1 

Shaun Bailey—Player of  the Week and Captain 

for AFC Biddulph. 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars           92.40 %  

    Busy Bees                         97.50 % 

    Charming Cheetahs          99.30% 

    Terrific Tigers                    92.70% 

    Perfect Panthers               97.70% 

    Learning Lions                  96.90% 

    Super Squirrels                 98.20% 

    Wise Owls                          96.60% 

    Fantastic Foxes                90.90% 

    Brilliant Badgers      98.30%  

  

Last weeks winners were              

Miss Falato’s class with 99.30 %  

    Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

 96.20% 

      School target    

            96.50% 

  School Website    

Take a look at the new School Tour photos added to 

the website this week. 

More will be added weekly so please keep checking    

-   http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/ 

    Book Fair 

 

The Book Fair will be in school from 

Wednesday 4th October until Monday 

9th October in the school hall. It will 

be open from 8.30am—8.55am and 

after school until 3.45pm. Have a look 

at the leaflet that your child will bring 

home which will give you an idea of 

some of the books available 

to buy.  

PTFA 

There are lots of exciting events planned for this 

year. These include: 

 

Halloween Disco—Wednesday 18th October 

3.30-4.30pm Nursery/Reception/Year 1 

Tickets cost £3.50 which includes a drink, hot dog, 

sweets and a glow bracelet 

5-6pm Year 2, 3 and 4 

            Tickets cost £2.00 which includes a 

drink and hot dog. Sweets and Glow necklaces will 

be available for the children to purchase on the 

night. 

Fancy dress optional—and no face masks please.  

Tickets on sale from Monday 9th October 

 

Bingo Night—Adults only Friday 17th 

November 

7pm—Entry Tickets £1 in advance or 

£1.50 on the night. 

Books on sale on the night for £1 each. There will 

be a range of prizes including a ‘cash flyer at the 

end of the evening.  There will also be a bar       

selling Beer, Wine, soft drinks and crisps all at   

discounted prices.  

 

Christmas Fayre—Friday 9th December  


